The Society For Pediatric Radiology



Dear Dr.

2501 Jolly Rd. Suite 110 Okemos, MI 48864 517.893.5191 info@spr.org https://www.spr.org The SPR Research and Education Foundation

Date:			
Address:			

The Society for Pediatric Radiology (SPR) is pleased to invite you to attend the **2026 International Pediatric Radiology (IPR) Congress** at the Hilton Boston Park Plaza in Boston, Massachusetts, June 1-5, 2026. For assistance in registration or additional information on the event, please review the IPR 2026 webpage https://www.spr.org/events/ipr2026 or contact info@spr.org.

Please be aware that to visit the United States, you may need to obtain a visa for this purpose from the Consular Section of the Embassy or Consulate near your location, where you can determine not only how to apply, but also the likely time required for issuance of your visa. The Society has no influence over the issuance of a visa. It is suggested that you apply at least three months prior to the event. For the most current information on travel to and from the United States, please visit the U.S. government website at https://travel.state.gov/content/travel/en/us-visas.html.

When you travel to the United States, it is suggested that upon entry, you carry a copy of your planned itinerary, including not only your visit to the IPR Congress, but also any additional business or vacation plans you have. The Immigration and Naturalization Officer at your port of entry will determine the approved duration of your visit. It is therefore essential to let the officer know that you seek approval for the full duration of your planned visit to the United States.

Sincerely,

Jessica Whalen

Jessica Whalen, CMP-HC Director, Meetings & Education Society for Pediatric Radiology